
NEWSLETTER
LIVINGSTONE SCHOOL
Wednesday, March 26, 2025

2nd Annual Talent Show!
Wednesday, April 2

1:00 p.m.
Everyone welcome!

Ski Academy Wind Up!
The Ski Academy athletes will be celebrating the end of their season
this Friday, March 28!  A BBQ lunch will take place at 11:30 a.m. with
the Awards to follow at 2:00 p.m. The students had a great year in
LSA! A huge thank you to everyone who assisted our athletes and a
BIG shout out to the LSA Society for their generosity and support!

Sports Booster Meeting:  March 26 at 3:45 p.m.

Livingstone Elementary Choir
Mrs. Holmgren and the choir group traveled to
Horace Allen School today to participate in the

Crowsnest Pass Music Festival.
The choir performed 2 songs and did an
excellent job of representing our school! Scholastic Book Fair

 is Coming!
April 14 - 17

Basketball athletes are asked to return
jerseys to Mr. MacDonald as soon as possible!

REPORT CARDS
Grades K - 9:  March 28
Grades 10 - 12:  April 11

FACES 2025
Registrations are open to LRSD students in

Grades 9 and up, to attend this outdoor summer 
program.  Students have the opportunity 

to earn up to 10 high school credits!
Cost per student:  $250 

Visit faceseducation.com for more information 
and to register. 

Following winter and the ski season, our Lost
& Found is overflowing with hats, gloves, snow

pants and other apparel. Smaller items such
as keys and glasses are kept at the Office.
Spring has arrived so we ask that your child
has appropriate outdoor recess wear for the

unpredictable conditions!

Co-op gift cards are available to purchase
for $50 each.  The Parents Association receives

10% back for every one sold!




